
 

 

 
NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  

OF THE FLAGSTAFF UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER ONE 
 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board 
and to the general public that a quorum of Flagstaff Unified School District’s Governing Board 
and Administrators may attend the Arizona School Boards Association (ASBA)/Arizona School 
Administrators (ASA) 60th Annual Conference to be held on December 13-15, 2017 at the 
Biltmore Conference Center, 2400 E. Missouri Avenue, Phoenix, Arizona. Registration 
information and the agenda for the conference can be found on the Arizona School Boards 
Association website at www.azsba.org. 
 
No proposal, discussion or deliberation of any legal action of the FUSD Governing Board will take 
place. 
 
Dated this 1st day of December 2017. 
 
Flagstaff Unified School District #1 Governing Board 

  


